
CHARLEROI, PENNSYLVANIA 

940 ON YOUR DIAL TELEPHONE 30 

March 10, 1948 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. F. D. #2 
Walnutport, Penna. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your kind letter dated 
March 6th. We here at WESA are glad to confirm 
your letter. Everything you state is true and 
correct. 

1ith many thanks, we remain 

Very truly yours, 

H. Niederkofle 
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